Update from the Search Committee:
We are continuing to work on the development of a profile of South Church that outlines the strengths and needs of our congregation and the skills and attributes we are seeking in a minister who will lead our church after Jed retires in June of 2024. You can see the UCC template we are using to develop this extensive profile on our Search Committee webpage at southchurchconcord.org, then click on “Support Ministry” to reach the Search Committee page. We are on track to be able to share the completed draft South Church profile with the congregation in April.  At that time, we’ll provide opportunities for you to share your comments in person, on zoom or in writing. Hard copies are also available at the South Church office.

Two of our original Search Committee members, Laura Knoy and Nick Babladelis, have needed to step down from the workload and we’ll miss them.  We are pleased to have been joined by Shanka Boudreau.  If you have any questions about this Search process, please contact any member of the Search Committee as listed below. 

The South Church Search Committee
Helen McGlashan, Co-Chair: helenandbobmcg@comcast.net
Janet Zeller, Co-Chair: janet.zeller@gmail.com or 603-731-5437
Shanka Boudreau: Shanka1276@gmail.com 
Aiden Ciminesi: 603-268-3425
Betsy Clardy: 603-225-0001
Peter Imse: 603-223-2800
Steve Murray: srmur@yahoo.com or 603-856-4060
Jill Smart: jillmsmart@gmail.com or 603-738-9155
Leanne Tigert: 603-491-2658
Joseph York: j.a.york0@gmail.com

